



M25 Closure on the SAW - National Tour Stage 3 
Weekend - 13th and 14th July. 
Unfortunately we have been notified by the Highways Agency that they are pulling forward their 
next full M25 closure, scheduled for Aug, to the weekend of SAW.

 

The M25 will therefore be shut in both directions between Jtn 11 (Chertsey) and Jtn 10 (Wisley) 
from 9pm Friday 12th July until 6am Mon 15th July. Archers travelling  anti-clockwise around the 
M25 will be subject to a diversion through West Byfleet whereas archers travelling clockwise, and 
those travelling locally, may find themselves subject to delays from diverted traffic.

 

It is essential that you look at your estimated journey times and allow extra time for your journey 
to Woking Archery Club as assembly remains scheduled for 8.15am. Please find additional 
information, and details of the diversion, on this link: https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/
south-east/m25-junction-10/


Please note that the best access to the shoot will be via the A3/Wisley Lane. Access from the 
other end of Wisley Lane is via a narrow bridge, suitable only for cars.

 

The SAW Organisation Team.
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